

SAC

INFORMAL NOTE

TO: Charlie Head, HQ

FROM: Jim Mecca, RL/BWI *JEM*

SCHEDULE OF NRC MEETINGS

Enclosed is the BWI Division input on the above schedule. Both BWI and its contractors have discussed these meetings and their tentative dates.

Suggested changes we have made to the August 30, 1985, version of the HQ listing are underlined.

Please note the BWI notes on items 9 and 15 on the listing which read, "Propose Cancellation." Our posture on these two meetings is as follows:

1. Both deal with SCP material and are Chapter 8 oriented.
2. Only Basalt or Tuff would be in a position to discuss this chapter with meaningful insight.
3. A management plan and decision to release the total SCP for BWI has been drafted, but not approved. The release is planned for a five-phase program, each package to be released requiring a presentation to the NRC review staff.
4. Until we, therefore, have all of the above "ducks-in-a-row" with a concurred in project/HQ plan of action, none of the meetings should be listed.

If you have any problems with this memorandum or suggested changes to the listing, please call John Kovacs (444-1291) or me (444-5038).

Enclosure

cc, w/encl:

O. L. Olson, BWI
D. H. Dahlem, BWI
D. J. Squires, BWI
R. P. Saget, BWI

WM Record File

101.2

WM Project 10,1

Docket No.

Distribution:

J. Head *R. Johnson*
K. Stablin

(Return to WM, 623-SS)

85 SEP 17 P3:29

8601240187 850912
PDR WASTE
WM-10 PDR

WM DOCKET CONTROL
CENTER

~~SAH-1174~~
~~NOV-184~~
BWP-1564

9/12/85
BWI DIVISION INPUT TO
HQ/OGR
SCHEDULE OF TENTATIVE AND PLANNED
DOE/NRC MEETINGS

 Indicates Change

	<u>TOPIC</u>	<u>DATE</u>	<u>STATUS OF DATES</u>
1.	EA Comment Response	September	Tentative
2.	Generic QA Meeting (NRC to propose agenda and date. Site specific workshop dates to be set at generic meeting.)	September	Tentative
3.	CY 1986 Meeting Planning	September	Tentative
4.	Subsystem Performance Allocation	September 26-27	Firm
<u>5.</u>	BWIP Waste Package (<u>Design</u>)	<u>Jan/Feb</u>	<u>Tentative</u>
<u>6.</u>	BWIP Geochemistry Workshop (<u>Hydro-Rock Systems</u>)	<u>Nov. 18</u>	Tentative
7.	SRP Waste Package	October 29-31	Firm
8.	BWIP Meterology Monitoring Workshop (NRC questions the need for a site specific meeting, DOE will determine if a generic meeting is more appropriate.)	<u>TBD</u>	Tentative
9.	SCP Chapter 8	(<u>Propose Cancellation</u>)	
10.	Tuff Hydrology & Geochemistry	TBD (after #9)	Tentative
11.	Tuff Performance Assessment Plan	TBD (after #9)	Tentative
12.	Seismo-Tectonics (DOE to send NRC annotated outline by 6/21. Need for TUFF specific meeting will be considered.)	TBD (after #9)	Tentative
13.	Tuff Exploratory Shaft Test Plan	TBD (after #9)	Tentative
14.	BWIP Exploratory Shaft Test Plan	<u>Dec/Jan</u>	Tentative
15.	BWIP Hydrology Workshop	<u>Mid-October*</u>	<u>Tentative</u>

*May not be held depending upon need.

<u>TOPIC</u>	<u>DATE</u>	<u>STATUS OF DATES</u>
<u>15.</u> SCP Issue Resolution Strategy, Issues and Data Needs (DOE to propose agenda and date)	Oct/Nov <u>(Propose Cancellation)</u>	Tentative
<u>16.</u> BWIP ES Design	<u>November 5-6</u>	<u>Firm</u>
<u>17.</u> SRP Surface Based Test Plan	November 5-7	Firm
<u>18.</u> SRP ES Design	November 19-21	Firm
<u>19.</u> BWIP Geology Workshop	Nov/Dec	Tentative
<u>20.</u> BWIP Repository Design Workshop	<u>March/April</u>	Tentative
<u>21.</u> SRP Repository Design	Dec/Jan	Tentative
<u>22.</u> SRP In Situ Testing	Dec/Jan (after 9)	Tentative